
 

 

 

 

September 30, 2022 

 

 

 

Damon Scott 

DeKalb County Government 

30 Warren Street SE 

Atlanta, GA 30317 

dmscott@dekalbcountyga.gov  

 

Re: Non-Binding Letter of Intent 

DeKalb County Government 

 

This non-binding Letter of Intent shall confirm the mutual resolve of DeKalb County Government 

and the Georgia Department of Public Health (DPH) (hereafter “Parties”) to renew contract 40500-

042-22223951 to provide advance Georgia’s COVID-19 response efforts within MIECHV priority 

populations, support the home visiting workforce, promote health equity, and expand services for 

at-risk families. The FY23 amount for October 1, 2022-September 30, 2023, is an original base 

amount of $173,083.29 with an amendment adding $214,459.00 for a grand total of $387,542.29.  

 

 

Please do not hesitate to let me know if anything further is required. 

 

 

 

 

 

     Jamillia L. Valentine, MPA, GCPM, GCPCA 

Deputy Director, Procurement & Contracting Services 

Agency Procurement Officer 

Georgia Department of Public Health 
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